
1931 Pantomime

The Sunday Schools Entertainment Committee have great pleasure in

announcing that once again it is their intention to produce a Pantomime

at Christmas.

This year a special story has been written, and we confidently hope

that "Simple Simon" will prove a great attraction, even greater than

the successes of the past five or six years.

The dates of the performances are : December 26th (Boxing Day)

28th, 29th & 30th, and January 1st and 2nd, 1932. Full particulars can

be obtained from the shop bills etc., nearer the time.

May we again particularly appeal to parents and friends to support all

the performances, and not to leave their patronage till the last

evening, as has been the case so frequently and which has resulted in

numbers being turned away disappointed:

Come early and you'll come again !

G. L. B
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